
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 21st June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, we have continued with our rehears-
als for the Year 6 Production of ‘Aladdin’!  On 
Friday, we performed a dress rehearsal to some 
of the other year groups. We have been work-
ing so hard and it was really exciting to have 
the opportunity to perform in front of a real 
audience! 

Next week,  we  are excited to be performing to 
our families and another dress rehearsal to the 
school.  

We will also be exploring how different bridges 
are constructed and designing our own bridge 
to meet a given design brief. This is all part of a 
Design Technology unit and will allow us to 
work in teams to solve a series of challenges. 

On Tuesday, we have a visit from the Cippen-
ham Baptise Church who will be talking to us 
about how to cope with transition to second-
ary school. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
25.06.24 & 27.06.24 Y7pm—Year 6 Production 

02.07.24 Secondary School Transition Day 

05.07.24 Year 6 Summer Fair—parents are welcome 
to attend from 3:15pm-4pm 

12.07.24-15.07.24 Year 6 Residential trip to Little 
Canada 

23.07.24 2pm Year 6 Graduation  

25.07.24 11:30am Year 6 Guard of Honour 

 

Important Notices: 

Please can children be reminded to learn their lines 
and ensure that they have sorted out a costume. 
Costumes should be brought into school in a named 
carrier bag. 

Well done Year 6! 

You have all been working 

so hard on your Production. 

Word of the Week: thorough 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


